Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 8:44 AM

To: Emily Sirgo

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: Maverick Operating, LLC Poker Lake #36
Hello Emily,

Thank you for the response. We have yet to receive the C-141 for this site. You indicated that you sent it by email to
Shelly Tucker at the BLM, could you please send it to us in that way as well. We prefer to receive C-141s and all other
communication, that involves the submission of documents, via email.

In regards to the spill at Poker Lake #36 | wanted to let you know that the OCD has a process we go through according to
our rules and regs along with our written conditions of approval. So when you say the situation has been rectified | am
not sure what exactly you mean by that.

OCD’s general process is we require a C-141 for a spill that is 5 or more barrels to be submitted to us within 15 days of
the date of release. If the release is greater than 25 barrels then we also require immediate notification regarding the
release along with the C-141 to follow within 15 days. Then we respond to the C-141 with either questions, corrections
or an approval which includes an attachment of conditions of approval that need to be adhered to in order to properly
respond to the spill and clean it to OCD standards.

So please stand by for a response to your initial C-141, once we receive it, so that we can then move forward in the
process from there. OCD does not discourage immediate response to a spill but please note that this immediate
response should not later cause inhibition of your ability to perform a site characterization.

Please let us know if you have any questions that we can help answer.

Also | will be sending out consecutive emails following this one regarding the other unauthorized releases | identified
while | was out in the field performing inspections.

Thank you,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD - Artesia District Il

811 S. 1 Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720

From: Emily Sirgo [mailto:emily@mogc-kec.com]
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 7:31 AM



To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: Maverick Operating, LLC Poker Lake #36

Crystal, in regards to the spill at poker lake unit #36, the situation has been rectified, and | submitted the C141 last week
to the OCD, as well as emailed a copy to stucker@blm.gov

Beyond the poker lake #36 battery, what other site are you referring to?

Thanks

Maverick Oil & Gas Corporation

1004 North Big Spring Street, Suite 121
Midland, Texas 79701

432-682-2500 (0)

432-570-1062 (f)



